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UPDATE FROM THE BOTCHWAYS, (July)

Dear Family and friends.

Grace and peace be multiplied to you,

“‘Always give thanks to God the Father for everything in the name of our Lord
Jesus Christ.” Ephesians 5:20

There are several things that we can be thankful to God for, and one of them
was during the last visit of my wife to Minnesota for her medical checkup, the
doctors were very satisfied with the results and decided to relieve her of her
yearly visits. They agreed to complete the ten year research which ends this
year. She can decide to visit anytime if there is any issue. Praise God for a
answer to prayer.

Thank you partners for your support, we were able to purchase a new Apple
Macbook Air Laptop computer to replace our dying computer. Thanks for the
advice we received from our board in the United States and Global Horizon.
Our daughter Kylie, her husband Bryan and our grandchildren visited us in
Ghana and it was a delight to have them here since | haven’t seen them in a
long time.

Thanks to everyone for joining me to celebrate my 70th birthday. My Church,
my wife and my sister in law surprised me with a special celebration.

MINISTRY

In our last update, we reported that, we’ve had the opportunity to move our
ministry to new region in our country, the Volta Region. We were scheduled
to have a conference on June 24th and 25th, but unfortunately, we haven'’t


https://mailchi.mp/a310594bf7d0/update-from-the-botchways?e=fc8aedf1f3

been able to get things through yet. Please be in prayer since this is a new
ground. Paul says, for a wide door for effective work has been opened to
me, and there many adversaries. (1 Corinthians 16:9)

TESTIMONY

In our last update we reported about the low attendance of the Pastors in
one of our meeting due to some other engagements that made it difficult for
some of the pastors to attend our Conference. When those who attended
went to broadcast the impact the meeting had on their lives. They quickly
went and contacted our organizer and pleaded that we come back again.
Praise the Lord, we are meeting their executives this month to schedule for
a new date. These are some of the testimonies that motivate us to travel
through some of our bad roads just to be a blessing to these pastors. Please
continue to pray and support us. Your partnership is making a difference!!

PRAYER NEEDS

1. More connections with more Pastors and ministries.
2. Safety as we travel on our roads

3. For good health and God’s protection

4. Pray for the transformation of our leaders
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